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Luke, tell us about Jr. Boys 
camp. 

Luke (10) - “Jr. Boys was so 
much fun. 20 Boys got saved, 
I went down the zip line and 
climbed the climbing wall. We 
played fun games while learn-
ing about God. The camp food 
was really good. I had fun 
playing with friends and 
making friends. Some of my 
favorite things were camp 
food, zip line, ga-ga ball, 
climbing wall, games, making 
new friends and chapel.”  

KID’S CORNER 
Praises  

- Praising God for one third 

of our support! 

- Luke had a great week at Jr. 

Boys Camp!  

- The weather has been beau-

tiful for garage sales for four 

weekends! 

    Prayer Requests 

- Pray for Brian as he works 

on preparing a new sermon 

for deputation. 

- Pray for Vacation Bible 

School at Faith Baptist 

Church in Iowa City. 

- Pray for the CBM mission-

aries as they travel to and 

frim Family Conference in 

Ankeny, IA. 

 Upcoming Events 

- July 17 - Liberty Baptist 

Church- Dike, IA. 

- July 18-22 - VBS at Faith 

Baptist Church, Iowa City, IA 

- July 18-22 - CBM Family 

Conference - Ankeny, IA. 

- August 7 - Cedar Street 

Baptist Church, Tipton, IA. 

  Financial Support 

Prayerfully consider support-

ing us with $5 a month or 

more. Contact us or go online 

to www.cbmoffice.org 

  

“Rejoice in the Lord always. Again I will say, rejoice!” Philippians 4:4 (NKJV)  

   We are rejoicing in what our God is doing! In 

June we learned that our sending church voted to 

increase our support. Rejoice with us! With this 

increase in support, we crossed a milestone. One 

third of our support has been raised and we are 

encouraged that God continues to enable us to 

do His will. We still have 66% more to raise and 

would encourage you to consider partnering with 

us.  

   The month of June began with Brenda running 

her second half-marathon and she is challenging 

herself to run a full marathon in October. She has 

been training and participating in running events 

and ran the Dam to Dam half marathon in Des 

Moines, IA.  

   Amanda went on her first teen mission’s trip to 

Missionary Acres in Silva, MO. They spent most of 

their time breaking up and pouring sidewalk. 

They did 225 yards while they were there for the 

week. We were told that Amanda was adven- 

 

 
  

turous and wasn’t afraid to participate even when she 

didn’t have the strength to do the job.  

   Luke spent a week at Jr. Boy’s Camp at Clear Lake, IA. He 

enjoyed the time with friends from our church, but he 

was also a bit surprised by the number of boys he recog-

nized from other churches.  

   We immensely enjoyed a fun, family vacation catfishing 

at the Red River in East Grand Forks, MN. Brian finally 

caught a catfish over 4 lbs. (on his fifth fishing trip). In 

fact, Brian caught the biggest fish this year with a 17lb, 7oz. catfish.  

  This month, we shared our ministry with Aurora Reformed Church in Aurora 

Center, South Dakota and First Baptist Church in Grundy Center, IA. At both of 

these churches we enjoyed renewing old friendships as well as making new ones. 

It is amazing how God works! 

 
   Fulfilling the great commission together, 

  Brian, Brenda, Amanda, Luke, Nathanael and Rebekah Krueger 
 


